
From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 4:03:51 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
James Eymann 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 4:25:50 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Mary Seguin 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 4:25:52 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Richard Garner 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 4:47:43 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Trevor Miles 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 4:47:44 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Patrick Peterson 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 6:37:41 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Tammy Eaker 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 6:59:42 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As an Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During our recent times of uncertainty, we saw many of our friends, family, and neighbors
chose to exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, at the same
time, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency
as a method to unilaterally suspend the constitutional rights of all United States citizens by
shutting down gun stores and ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing firearms,
ammunition, or even firearm training.

We need to ensure that in Alaska those anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens of this
fundamental right, and HB 61 ensures that will not happen.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Victoria Daves 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 6:59:45 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Steve Klaich 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 7:33:09 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Glenn Moyer 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 7:43:51 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Kenneth Kendall 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 7:07:12 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Lawrence Cutting 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 7:07:15 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Harold Flegle 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:02 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Gail Edgerton 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:03 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
George Will 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:03 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
John Flood 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:05 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Mario Maccarone 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:07 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
James Duffield 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:11 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Gaty Reed 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:14 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Mary Klix 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:14 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey Weatherby 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:15 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Mitchell Swick 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:15 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Shawn Larson 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:21 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Robert Thompson 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:23 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Stephen Senisch 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:24 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
John Wiese 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:24 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Fletcher Hughes 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:26 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Ray Gauthier 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:32 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Doug Weimann 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:34 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Patrick Sullivan 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:35 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Richard Bonwell 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61, Thank You
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:36 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
John Long 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:37 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Kurt Kamletz 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:45 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Glenn Peterson 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:46 AM

Dear Senator Claman,
As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

Sincerely,
Ken DesRosiers 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:47 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Donald Welty 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:47 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Harry McNeal 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:49 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Rusty Rubeck 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:54 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Stephen Phillimore 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:54 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Thomas Scarboro 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:55 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Syne Sybesma 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:56 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Steven Sjodin 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:52:57 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Brian Senteney 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:53:01 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Eric Benton 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:53:04 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Gary Yustat 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 9:13:48 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Cleve I. Noble Jr. 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 9:42:12 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Steve Williams 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 1:13:01 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Scott Paquette 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 9:20:10 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:03pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Matthew Jimerson

Fairbanks, AK 99712

   





From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 9:23:11 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Richard Behnken 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 9:23:11 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Bret Susman 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 9:23:14 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Ronald Kendall 





From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 9:23:19 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:03pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Kevin Ehm

Anchorage, AK 99504

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 9:23:20 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:02pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Dooley

,
Trapper Creek, AK 99683

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 9:32:00 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:12pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Charles[ Keim

Anchor Point, AK 99556

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 10:10:08 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:48pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Alan Mehler

Anchorage, AK 99507

   





From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 10:40:09 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 06:22pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Dean Davidson

Anchorage, AK 99516

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 3:25:19 PM

May 05, 2023 @ 10:55pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
George Snyder

Anderson, AK 99704

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 3:40:08 PM

May 05, 2023 @ 11:22pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Jason Miller

North Pole, AK 99705

   





From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 4:50:39 PM

May 06, 2023 @ 12:32am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Lyndon Smith

Anchorage, AK 99501

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 6:40:10 PM

May 06, 2023 @ 02:16am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Daniel Rhodes

Ketchikan, AK 99901

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 7:55:16 PM

May 06, 2023 @ 03:25am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Carl Brill

North Pole, AK 99705

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Saturday, May 6, 2023 10:30:12 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 06:10pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Ty Miller

Fairbanks, AK 99709

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Sunday, May 7, 2023 8:30:10 AM

May 07, 2023 @ 04:05pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
James Thatch

Palmer, AK 99645

   





From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Sunday, May 7, 2023 1:20:09 PM

May 07, 2023 @ 09:00pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Lee Underwood

Wasilla, AK 99687

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Sunday, May 7, 2023 1:23:45 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Kameron Randall 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 6:59:45 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Karen Coleman 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:23:54 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:07pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
George Geiges

Eagle River, AK 99577

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:09 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:38pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Pat sullivan

Wasilla, AK 99654

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:11 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:29pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Stephen Phillimore

Eagle River, AK 99577

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:12 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:33pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Bradley Ernst

Anchorage, AK 99516

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:14 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:22pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Matt Miller

Wasilla, AK 99687

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:15 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:25pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Steve Klaich

Anchor Point, AK 99556

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:25 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:44pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Mary Petersen

Wasilla, AK 99654

   







From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:38 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:43pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
John  Smith

Kenai, AK 99611

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:39 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Timothy Marvin 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:39 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 06:16pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Robert Kelly

Chugiak, AK 99567

   





From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:40 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, and NRA Life Member,I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most. However, I do not support the equity clause wherein the closure of
all forms of commerce need to apply in order to close or restrict the operating hours of gun
related enterprise. I believe that gun stores should be able to operate without government
imposed restrictions as it relates to the closure or restriction of business hours. 

Sincerely,
Charles Crim 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:41 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 06:51pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Melissa Mayberry

Kodiak, AK 99615

   





From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:46 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 08:02pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Alan Cruce

Palmer, AK 99645

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:48 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a concerned sportsman, I am asking you to SUPPORT HB 61.

This bill will put in place important safeguards to protect sportsmen and gun owners during declared emergencies.

Please stand with me and the sportsmen community by supporting HB 61.

Sincerely,

Ross Beal

Fairbanks, AK 99707



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:48 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth MacQueston 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:50 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 06:51pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Melissa Mayberry

Kodiak, AK 99615

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:55 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 03:09am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Dawn Maness

Seward, AK 99664

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:57 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 12:50am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Glenn Peterson

Eagle River, AK 99577

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:57 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 01:00am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Mary Seguin

Wasilla, AK 99629

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:00 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 09:35pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Adam Enyeart

Eagle River, AK 99577

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:00 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 11:43pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Gregory  Bartlett

Soldotna, AK 99669

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:07 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 03:59pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Jeremy J Talcott

Anchorage, AK 99516

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:09 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 03:02pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Randolph Riffe

Anchorage, AK 99502

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:10 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 10:12am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Steven  Sjodin

Wasilla, AK 99654

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:11 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 06:31am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
George Burnstein

Sitka, AK 99835

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:12 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 03:18am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Ronald Kendall

Wasilla, AK 99654

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:21 AM

May 07, 2023 @ 12:52am
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
James  Plumley

Wasilla, AK 99654

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:24 AM

May 06, 2023 @ 07:23pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Steven  Porter

Fairbanks, AK 99709

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:27 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Steven Swedenburg 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:25:29 AM

May 07, 2023 @ 10:18pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Dennis Knuth

Palmer, AK 99645

   





From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:49:44 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Lawrence Cutting 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 9:48:28 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Don Mattson 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:24:27 AM

May 05, 2023 @ 05:53pm
Please Support HB 61

Dear Senator Matt Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.

Sincerely,
Randal Barnhart

Ward Cove, AK 99928

   



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 1:25:15 PM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Jaydee Johnston 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Support HB 61 Emergency Powers 2A Protection
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 3:53:38 PM

Greetings, 
I recognize that you are a democrat; I am an unaffiliated Alaska voter from 
Anchor Point.

Please support HB61, to protect Alaskan's 2A civil rights.

Laurenc DeVita



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 9:11:46 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Dan Lutke 



From:
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Support HB 61
Date: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 9:11:47 AM

Dear Senator Claman,

As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.

During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to
exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun
officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to
unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and
preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.

HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.

Sincerely,
Doug Weimann 




